
 

Save the Date!  
 

ODOT is conducting a study of SR 37 between the City of Delaware and SR 161. Please 
attend this Open House (either In-Person or Online) to view and comment on current 

recommendations for the 36 intersections that are being studied. 

This will be an open house with no formal presentation. 

Learn more at: PublicInput.com/SR37Study 

 
 

 


